

Dear Parent / Carer

Trinity Academy Year 5 and 6 Open Evening: Thursday 26th September

Trinity Academy invite you and your child to attend our Year 5 and 6 Open Evening on Thursday 26th September. Choosing your child's secondary school is both an exciting and potentially daunting experience for parents/carers and pupils. At Trinity, we want to fully support and inform you as you begin this important process. The Open Evening will give you the opportunity to explore our fantastic facilities and to learn about our school community, values, and ethos. You will have the opportunity to meet staff and to explore our extensive enrichment opportunities offered to our pupils.

The evening will be split into two separate sessions allowing parents/careers to choose which session to attend. The following is the format of events:

4.30pm	Parents/carers arrive for Session 1 in the Lecture Theatre.
4.45pm – 5.00pm	Session 1: Welcome to Trinity Academy from Mrs Gibson (Principal) and Mr Lambley (Assistant Vice Principal – Transition) with a short presentation.
5.00pm – 5.30pm	Tour 1: Parents/carers begin their independent tour of the school visiting each department with the opportunity to speak to staff and Y8 student ambassadors.
5.15pm	Parents/carers arrive for Session 2 session in the Lecture Theatre.
5.30pm – 5.45pm	Session 2: Welcome to Trinity Academy from Mrs Gibson (Principal) and Mr Lambley (Assistant Vice Principal – Transition) with a short presentation.
5.45pm – 6.15pm	Tour 2: Parents/carers begin their independent tour of the school visiting each department with the opportunity to speak to staff and Y8 student ambassadors.
6.15pm	End of Year 6 Open Evening

We recognise what a significant decision you are making when choosing your child's school. there will be an opportunity to speak with senior members of staff who will be able to support with any questions or signpost any additional information you might wish to consider. In addition, we will offer the option of a follow up call from one of our transition team and welcome you to get in touch at any time after the event.

Demand for places at Trinity Academy has risen and we anticipate a high volume of families joining us for this event given it is for both Y5 and Y6 students. In order to support us in managing the evening effectively and ensuring that you have an enjoyable and meaningful experience, we ask that you please book in advance, selecting either Session 1 (4:45pm – 5:30pm) or Session 2 (5:30pm – 6:15pm). You will then be allocated a space.

Victoria Gibson Principal











By booking in advance, you will automatically be entered for a prize-draw to win a £50 Amazon Voucher and will receive a copy of our school Newsletter and an electronic copy of our prospectus in advance of the Open Evening.

Booking Link- Trinity Academy Year 5 and 6 Open Evening

At Trinity Academy, both staff and pupils are very proud of our school, our pupils' achievements, our exceptional facilities, and our outstanding enrichment opportunities. We very much look forward to sharing our school with you and your child during our Open Evening. I hope to see you there and, in the meantime, please don't hesitate to contact us if you have any queries or require any assistance.

For more information please find a link to our Transition Website page:

https://www.trinity-academy.org.uk/Transition/

Matthew Lambley **Assistant Vice Principal**







Trinity Academy Church Balk Thorne Doncaster DN8 5BY Tel: 01405 813000